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 Re: Withdrawal of Oregon Tariff Advice No. 21-06  

Docket UE 393 – In the Matter of the Application of Idaho Power Company for Authority 
to Implement Revised Depreciation Rates for Electric Plant-in-Service 

  
Attention Filing Center: 
 
 On June 4, 2021, Idaho Power Company (“Idaho Power” or “Company”) filed the following 
revised tariff sheets with an effective date of December 1, 2021, in the above-referenced matter. 
 
 Twenty-Fourth Revised Sheet No. 1-2 Cancelling Twenty-Third Revised Sheet No. 1-2 
 Seventh Revised Sheet No. 5-3  Cancelling Sixth Revised Sheet No. 5-3 
 Twenty-Second Revised Sheet No. 7-2 Cancelling Twenty-First Revised Sheet No. 7-2 
 Twenty-Third Revised Sheet No. 9-3 Cancelling Twenty-Second Revised Sheet No. 9-3  
 Twenty-Second Revised Sheet No. 9-4 Cancelling Twenty-First Revised Sheet No. 9-4 
 Twenty-Second Revised Sheet No. 15-2 Cancelling Twenty-First Revised Sheet No. 15-2 
 Twenty-Third Revised Sheet No. 19-3 Cancelling Twenty-Second Revised Sheet No. 19-3 
 Twenty-Second Revised Sheet No. 19-4 Cancelling Twenty-First Revised Sheet No. 19-4 
 Twenty-Second Revised Sheet No. 19-5 Cancelling Twenty-First Revised Sheet No. 19-5 
 Twenty-Third Revised Sheet No. 24-3 Cancelling Twenty-Second Revised Sheet No. 24-3 
 Twenty-Fourth Revised Sheet No. 40-2 Cancelling Twenty-Third Revised Sheet No. 40-2 
 Twenty-Fourth Revised Sheet No. 41-2 Cancelling Twenty-Third Revised Sheet No. 41-2 
 Twenty-Second Revised Sheet No. 41-4 Cancelling Twenty-First Revised Sheet No. 41-4 
 Third Revised Sheet No. 41-5  Cancelling Second Revised Sheet No. 41-3 
 Twenty-Third Revised Sheet No. 42-1 Cancelling Twenty-Second Revised Sheet No. 42-1 
 
 The tariff sheets reflected the rates resulting from Idaho Power’s proposed increase in the 
Company’s Oregon jurisdictional revenue requirement of $139,462 requested as part of Idaho 
Power’s application to institute revised depreciation rates, filed concurrently in docket UM 2180.   
 
 On November 19, 2021, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon Staff and Idaho Power 
filed a stipulation resolving all issues associated with the Company’s request in docket UM 2180, 
agreeing to no increase in the Oregon jurisdictional revenue requirement and therefore no change 
in customer rates.  As a result, the Company is withdrawing Tariff Advice No. 21-06.  If you have 
any questions regarding this filing, please call Courtney Waites, Regulatory Consultant at (208) 
388-5612. 
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      Sincerely, 
 
 
       
      Lisa D. Nordstrom 
 
LDN:sg 
 


